
Feather In Your Hat Awards 2021 

Durham North Branch filled 100” Purses for Sisters” including useful and 
uplifting items for women who have experienced domestic violence. They were 
delivered to shelters in the Durham areas. Thanks to their caring and sharing, 60 
of their 80 members participated! The purses also contained COVID 19 masks, 
and a hand-written friendly note. Each purse was delivered in a safe manner to 
front porches. 

Hamilton-Wentworth Branch is receiving their Certificate and Hat for a well-
thought-out, non-contact Charity Drive-Thru and Drop-Off at a local Grocery 
Store parking lot in Ancaster. They advertised well and opened their colourfully-
labelled car trunks. They had to make several runs with each car during the day! 
They also added 2 new charities to their May 12th Spring Charity Drive – “Purses 
for Margaret” and “Soles for Souls”. 

Sudbury Branch’s submission was for hospitalized children – a project near and 
dear to teacher’s hearts! A team of members sewed up colourful pillows with a 
special front pocket filled with books and bookmarks.20 were given before 
COVID 19 began and they will resume as soon as possible. 50 Pocket Pillows 
were made so far and more will be forthcoming. Parents and children were 
thrilled with RWTO/OERO’s Caring and Sharing! 

 

 


